
 

From: Renee McCann  

Date: March 19, 2021 at 5:13:19 PM EDT 

To: adowie@tecumseh.ca 

Subject: Victoria schools development meeting: March 30th 

Good afternoon, 
 
My name is Michael McCann and my wife’s name is Renee McCann 

 Dillon Dr.; Ph#  
 
Being long time Tecumseh resident’s since 1992, we are deeply concerned on many 
fronts. 
 

1. Infrastructure concerns  
2. We are situated on Dillon where the ground literally has slumped down causing 

massive flooding resulting major damages over the years 
3. We raised 3 daughters on a very quiet and safe strip of road.  This plan will 

create major chaos and congestion with TOO MANY vehicles coming and going 
all hours in a day/night... straight into our living room... head lights and all. 
Little River is a main road from Windsor right through to Manning!  Dillon is a 
RESIDENTIAL street with lots of FOOT traffic!!!¶ 

4. The scope of this project does NOT fit our neighbourhood! Parking 
GARAGES??? Looks like STORAGE LOCKERS!!!! 

5. We definitely say NO to 3 storey buildings!  We say LESS # of UNITS especially for 
the size of property there is.  I will refer to Harrow‘s new subdivision, double the size 
of property compared to Victoria school property, Harrow is only building 72 
Units....(double size property) where Briday wants to build 63 units? 
Seriously, Briday is NOT improving our neighbourhood or even considering our best 
interest!  This design does NOT WORK and NOT ACCEPTABLE. 
 
Consider a nice CUL DE SAC behind Dillon. 
 
Regards 
 
Mike and Renee McCann 
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